
  

 

 
MARKET RELEASE 
16 May 2025 

 
BREMWORTH CHIEF BRAND AND PRODUCT OFFICER ROCHELLE FLINT RESIGNS 

 
Bremworth Limited (NZX: BRW) advises that Rochelle Flint, Chief Brand and Product Officer, has 
resigned from the company and will be leaving the business on Thursday, 22 May 2025. 
 
Rochelle has made a significant contribution to Bremworth during her tenure, particularly in brand 
transformation, marketing, product development and e-commerce. 
 
The Board and executive team thank Rochelle for her dedication and leadership and wish her well in 
her future endeavours. 
 
Released on behalf of Bremworth Limited by: 
 
Craig Woolford 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Mark Devlin 
Director 
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